Fourth of July Holiday Notice 

The MISO will relax the "no earlier than" Attachment J timing requirement for the Daily Non-Firm service product for the Fourth of July Weekend. The MISO will allow these OASIS requests to be submitted four days prior to the scheduled start date. All other MISO Attachment J timing rules will be unchanged.

